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Uniform is worn at St Giles Church of England Primary School to develop a sense of pride 

in being a member of the whole school community. The Governing Body and Executive 

Head Teacher have agreed the uniform in consultation with the staff team. 

We trust that parents & carers will engage with the school and support us in ensuring 

children wear a smart uniform. 

Boys Uniform: 

Plain black or grey trousers (or shorts in warmer weather) 

White shirt or polo shirt 

Red sweatshirt or fleece this can be decorated with school logo 

Sensible hardwearing black shoes 

 

Girls Uniform: 

Plain black or medium length grey skirt, pinafore dress or trousers 

White blouse or polo shirt  

Red sweatshirt or cardigan this can be decorated with school logo 

Sensible hardwearing black shoes or boots without noticeable heels 

Red gingham style dress for warmer weather 

 

P.E: 

Red t-shirt (Plain red or decorated with school logo) 

Black or navy shorts  

Black plimsolls 

Tracksuit and trainers are required for outdoor PE in colder weather 

 

Outdoor Education: 

As we like to use the excellent outdoor facilities at school, please ensure your child has a 

waterproof coat and wellies in school. We are happy to store the wellies here, please 

make sure they are clearly named. A clothes peg can also be useful to keep them 

together! 

 

Jewellery and Watches:  

Please note that jewellery is NOT permitted in school for Health & Safety reasons. 

However watches are allowed but must be removed for P.E and other related activities. 

If your child has pierced ears, small studs are allowed. However these MUST be removed 

by the child for PE and swimming (please see further information below). 

 



If your child is unable to remove the studs themselves they will not be permitted to take 

part in the P.E lesson. The only exception is if a child has recently had their ears pierced 

when they may, for P.E only, be covered with microtape or a small plaster until such time 

as their ears have healed. Please send suitable plaster or tape into school and make sure 

their teacher is aware. Staff are not permitted to assist children with the removal of or 

replacement of earrings. 

 

The only exception to the above is when your child goes swimming. The swimming pool 

does not allow children to wear earrings for school swimming or to use tape to cover them. 

 

Hair and Make-up 

Make up and nail polish should not be worn for school. 

 
For health and safety reasons if your child has hair that is long enough it should be tied 

back or secured for school and for P.E. -this includes hair that may obscure vision.    

 


